
Marco	Island	Senior	Softball	Board	of	Directors	Meeting	October	13,	2017	
	
Commissioner	Bill	Shurina	called	the	meeting	to	order	at	1:10	PM	10/13/17	in	the	
Community	Room	of	the	Mutual	of	Omaha	Bank.	
	
Present:	Tom	Angelo	(by	phone),	Ron	Irwin,	Bill	Kaschube,	Bill	Moors,	Chuck	
	 Reich,	John	Remhoff,	Leon	Schmitt,	Bill	Shurina,	Warren	Uhl,	Tom	Whitlock	
	
Absent:	None.	
	
Teams	and	participants	
	 	
	 Motion:	Ron	Irwin,	seconded	John	Remhoff	
	 The	Island	Division	will	consist	of	six	teams,	each	with	12	players.		The	six	
	 team	Marco	Division	and	the	four	team	Gulf	Coast	Division	will	be	
	 assigned	the	number	of	players	per	team	following	the	Island	Division	draft.	
	 	
	 The	Marco	Division	will	play	on	Field	A	on	Mondays,	Wednesdays,	and	
	 alternate	Fridays.		Game	times	9:00am,	11:00am,	1:00	pm	
	
	 The	Island	Division	will	play	on	Field	A	on	Tuesdays,	Thursdays,	and	
	 alternate	Fridays.		Game	times	9:00am,	11:00am,	1:00pm	on	Tuesdays	and	
	 Fridays.		8:45	am,	10:35	am,	12:25	pm	on	Thursdays.			
	 	
	 	The	Gulf	Coast	Division	will	play	on	Field	B	on	Mondays,	Wednesdays,	and	
	 alternate	Fridays..	Game	times	11:00am,	1:00pm	
	
	 All	games	have	a	two	hour	time	limit	except	for	a	one	hour	and	forty-five	
	 minute	time	limit	on	Thursdays.		
	
	 All	teams	will	play	a	22	game	schedule.	
	
	 Motion	passed	unanimously	
	
	 Island	Division	managers	selected	by	the	Board	are	Jim	George,	Herman	
	 Griffith,	Ray	Kane,	Chuck	Reich,	George	Schnorr,	Mike	Schwab.	
	
	 Marco	and	Gulf	Coast	managers	will	be	selected	following	the	Island	
	 Division	Draft		
	
	
Sponsors	will	be	selected	at	the	October	27th	Board	Meeting.	
	
Five	Run	Rule			
	 	



	 Motion:		Ron	Irwin,	seconded	Tom	Whitlock:	Revert	back	to	previous	
	 continuation	rule:		If		a	team	has	scored	four	runs	in	an	inning,	then	all	men	
	 on	base	and	the	batter	can	score	on	a	play	as	a	continuation.		Maximum	8	
	 runs	per	inning.		Example:		A	team	has	4	runs	and	a	grand	slam	occurs	all	
	 runners	and	batter	score.	
	 Motion	passed.	
	
Courtesy	foul	ball.	
	 Motion:		Chuck	Reich,	seconded	Bill	Kaschube:	To	speed	up	the	game			
	 	 eliminate	the	courtesy	foul	ball	
	 Motion	failed	
	
The	Prom	(Annual	Dinner	Dance)	will	be	held	at	Hammock	Bay	Country	Club	on	
	 March	3,	2018.		Maximum	number	of	participants	is	242.	
	
Safety	Issues	will	be	discussed	at	the	October	27th	Board	Meeting.	
	
Announcers,	scoreboards,	scoring	sheets,	game	recaps	and	newspaper	articles	will	
	 be	discussed	at	a	later	date	when	there	is	a	better	indication	of	the	condition	
	 of	the	ballpark	facilities.	
	
Meeting	was	adjourned	at	3:15	PM	
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
	
Bill	Moors	
Tom	Whitlock	
	
	
	
	
		
	
	
	
	


